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V  Fa

BULLETIN
To th e  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t  Edwardsville

SIUE.

VoL 28, No. 10 
June 14,1997

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Nancy Belck

Visit by Governor J«n Edgar 
Monday, June 16,2:30 p.m.

at
Governor Jim Edgar will visit the SIUE campus on Monday, June 16, to present a check 

for $21,256,200 for construction of the Engineering Building. There will be a short ceremony a 
2:30 p.m. at the building site, just north of the Art and Design Building.

All members of the University Community are invited to attend the presentation 
ceremony so we can show our appreciation to the Governor for his efforts, and celebrate the 
newest addition to our beautiful campus. Offices which can close without significantly 
disrupting University operations may do so at 2:15 p.m. Supervisors of offices which must 
remain open are asked to permit as many staff as possible to attend the ceremony.

In the event of inclement weather, the ceremony will be held inside the Art and Design 
Building.

This is an exciting event for SIUE! The Engineering Building is our largest construction 
project in many years, and represents the culmination of tireless effort by many members of the 
University community, the General Assembly, and the Governor.

I look forward to seeing you at the celebration!
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